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Septembe~4, 1974 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President today announced the appointment of Robert w. 
Schoning of Oregon, as a Commissioner of the United States 
Section of the International North Pacific Fisheries Commission 
for a -term of four years. He succeeds Philip M. Roedel, who
resigned. 

Mr. Schoning is the Director of the National Oceanic and Atmospheric
Administration in the Department of Commerce. 
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